The Australian Family has two new members
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Once again another month has passed. It really is an awesome; thought to think of how the months are
going a step nearer to the final confrontation between good and evil, each day is so precious and vital.
The restoration of the heart of God here is continuing.

Dean from South Africa and Sue from England have accepted and just completed eight days in the center.
The center too has changed. We now have a big four-bedroomed house in Bondi fairly near the ocean,
which will enable a large number of people to dwell! We must think positively about this 100%.

As we go about our work we feel the prayers and love of our Family members the world over, and we
know we owe a lot to their support. Our efforts at the university here have made a foundation. Next term
we can work more to meet them on campus and introduce the Principle. Many students were positively
interested in the Divine Principle. One has heard all and is studying deeply at his home in the country.

At present we are engaged in restoring our house for Father and making it fit for His children to come.
Soon we will be ready to put all our energy and time into the fight. Witnessing is continuing every day.

How we long for more members! We know they're here in this city, searching. If we really believe in
Father and what we're doing for Him, they will come. The need to witness here is great, even on the bus
people have been interested and come to meetings. Our opportunity is everywhere.

The Theosophical Society has been expressing great interest and we have three lectures lined up: one in
mid-June (19) and two in early August (2 and 7th). So we eagerly look forward to these. However this
year is going fast and we have no time to lose. We look forward to more results and "join hands™ with our
brothers and sisters everywhere.



